
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 316 OF 2017

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS GIRARD, STROUGH, SEEBER, BEATY, MONTESI,

BRAYMER, SIMPSON, LEGGETT, MACDONALD, GERAGHTY AND VACANT

AUTHORIZING THE SUPERINTENDENT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS TO

ESTABLISH A NEW PARKING AREA AND SET FEES FOR THE

ADIRONDACK HOT AIR BALLOON FESTIVAL AT THE

WARREN COUNTY (FLOYD BENNETT MEMORIAL) AIRPORT

WHEREAS, Warren County has recently acquired additional property at the Warren County (Floyd

Bennett Memorial) Airport as a result of the Runway 30 Obstruction Removal Project, and

WHEREAS, Airport staff has identified an area of approximately five and one half (5.5) acres of

field that would be suitable for additional parking at the Airport, and

WHEREAS, the Superintendent of the Department of Public Works is requesting to establish parking

fees for this area for use during the Adirondack Hot Air Balloon Festival, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Board of Supervisors hereby approves a fee of Five Dollars

($5.00) per day for passenger vehicles and Ten Dollars ($10.00) per day for oversized vehicles such as

campers and buses, for parking in the designated area described above during the Adirondack Hot Air

Balloon Festival.
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